ESTERO BAY REPUBLICAN WOMEN FEDERATED



P.O. Box 395 Morro Bay, CA 93442

March 2019

2019-2020 Board of Directors

President: Suzanne Berry

mmmsuloca@gmail.com (805) 704-9652

1st Vice-President: June Grillo

mallfairyg@aol.com (805) 528-0498

2nd Vice-President: Anne Bennett

anneperben@aol.com (805) 927-2652

3rd Vice-President: Linda Trahey

ltra@thegrid.net (805) 441-9306

Recording Secretary: Cynthia Wilson

<u>bl-9ey0@hotmail.com</u> (805) 234-3516

Treasurer: Mary Reents

mbreents@gmail.com (805) 528-1283

Monthly Luncheon: 11:30 AM

Thursday, March 21, 2019

The Inn at Morro Bay

Speaker:

Debbie Arnold, District 5

SLO County Supervisor

YARD SALE FUNDRAISER

Saturday, April 6, 2019 - 2920 Greenwood, Morro Bay

By Lorie Noble

We will be joining the Morro Bay City-Wide Yard Sale Weekend. I will start collecting items at my house on March 12th, 2920 Greenwood Ave. We will need help collecting, sorting and marking the week prior to the Sale. We will need at least 4 people selling in the AM, and 4 for the afternoon. Price and sort day – Wednesday, April 3, 10AM-2PM. Sale – April 6th – AM shift 7am – 11am (set up and sell)

PM shift - 11am-3pm (sell and clean-up)

Please call 805-772-5060 to volunteer if you can help. We will take volunteers for just set-up or clean-up if you can't stay long.

DO NOT brig items to the meetings. Just set the items aside at your house until we start collecting. Remember, the more help we have, the easier it is to have a successful sale.

What to sell? Here is a partial list. NO CLOTHING, we won't have the resources to display. Clothing is best donated to Achievement House – what they can't use, they recycle to a rag-making company. Also, no large appliances or furniture – too heavy to lift and move – sell these items on Craig's List and donate the money to the club.

Dishes/glassware	pots and pans	iron skillets
coffee pots/toasters/small ap	pliances	tea pots
platters/serving dishes	picture frames	knick-knacks
records/DVDs/CDs	coffee cups	books
end tables/small furnishings	patio furniture	lamps
linen – folded, tied & marked	(all kinds of linens)	purses and bags
hats	suitcases	baskets
kids' toys and games	kids' furniture	camping gear
fishing gear	tools – hand & power	hardware
garden tools – hand & power	clean rugs	clocks

March Luncheon Meeting Speaker



Debbie Arnold, 5th District, SLO County Supervisor

Debbie moved to San Luis Obispo County in 1973 to attend Cal Poly. While here, she met and married her husband, Steve, and embraced the values of his 5-generation farming and ranching family. As members of the local agricultural community, the family believes in good old-fashioned community where neighbors help neighbors and people take the time to look out for each other. Debbie has two children and ran her own small business in Atascadero for more than 17 years. Later, she worked as a Legislative Aide at the County Supervisor's office and was the San Luis Obispo District representative for the State Senate, working with a broad range of community groups and interests, and bringing people together to solve problems. It is her belief that there is nothing more powerful than an informed public, and toward that end has worked hard to promote better public access to information about proposed policies that will impact SLO County residents. She is passionate about preserving our rural way of life and sense of close-knit community. Her priority as a County Supervisor is making the Central Coast a place where families can not only live but thrive.

NOTE: There will be a fundraiser for Debbie on April 13th at 6:00PM at Granite Ridge Christian Camp in Creston





Mike Brown spoke about some of the issues proposed or coming from Sacramento that are of concern and potentially will impact life not only in San Luis and Santa Barbara counties, but the in the State as a whole. He said that while most of us are not able to go to Sacrament or Washington to advocate for our policies, we can and should be actively involved in our local governments; we need to fight for our beliefs and values! There was a lively question-and-answer period at the end of the presentation.



Suzy Moyer

Our long-time member, Suzy Moyer, usually leads the group in singing "God Bless America" after our pledge to the flag. This month, before the singing, Suzy read a very informative narrative about the origin of this song, written by Irving Berlin, an immigrant from Estonia. What a moving story! Thank you, Suzy!

From Pat Kenner:

Ladies, are you interested in inviting a Republican friend or acquaintance to a meeting? They are welcome and can get their own E-vite. When you open your own envelope, and before you hit CONTINUE, look down the list. The last item gives you the opportunity to forward the invitation on to a guest. This way, they can reply directly to Punchbowl themselves and you do not have to feel that you are applying any pressure. Good way to pass our information around.

March Birthdays:

6 - Lola Balestra
6 - Mary Bradley
7 - Kristina Lynch
16 - Gene Kenner
24 - Mary Cook
26 - Anne Bennett
13 - Mark Reents
29 - Shirley Palmer

There are still some members for whom I do not have birthday information. If I have missed your birthday because I don't have the information, and you'd like to be included, please email your birthdate date to me at cbcarver@outlookcom. I'd love to recognize everyone. Thank you. Josie Hyde, Newsletter Editor

Reminders:

We are still collecting sample sizes of toiletries to donate to 40 Prado. Items can be brought to our meetings, where a collection bag will be on the information table.

Sy Tennenberg is still accepting donations to help defray costs associated with the care packages he sends to troops deployed around the world. He can be reached at sitenspot@aol.com if you have any questions or want to volunteer to help pack or mail boxes.

